Conway Board of Health
Public Hearing Notice
- Tobacco Control Regulations

The Conway Board of Health will
conduct a public hearing on
Wednesday May 7, 2025 at
6:00pm. This hearing will be held
at the Conway Town Hall
General Purpose Room, 5
Academy Hill Rd. Conway for the
purpose of discussing the
adoption of local Tobacco
Control regulations in Conway.

The proposed regulations can
be viewed at the Town Clerk's
Office, Academy Hill Rd. Conway
during regular business hours

Kat Llamas

Conway Board of Health Chair
April 23, 30
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